
Comment from John Triolo 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Jun 8, 2021 

As long as there is a visibility test that the design passes, and there is some sort of nag feature, 

like has shown up in def diesel trucks, there should be only benefits from the change. 
 


